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achievements 

 
 
 
 

20th September 2019 

 

This week we have: 

 Retold a familiar story using a text map and drama AND described characters from a familiar story.  

 Compared groups of objects and numbers using <,> and =. 

 Created our own mixed media masks.  

 Identified and labelled different animal body parts.  

 Discussed what animals and babies need to grow. 

 Linked a series of movements together AND mastered running around /through different objects. 

 

Next week we will be: 

 Retelling a familiar story in short sentences in English. 

 Ordering numbers, using ordinal numbers and using a number line in maths.  

 Creating our own animal using mixed animal body parts in art. 

 Comparing and sorting animals into different groups in science. 

 Discussing why the Bible is important to Christians in R.E. 

 Jumping for distance in P.E 

 

Homework 

This week’s maths homework is all about comparing numbers using <, > and =.                                                                                

Spelling labels are in reading records! 

 Optional Homework from Miss Parry – Science Coordinator 

UKIAU have launched a competition to name a planet! If you have any fantastic ideas for a name, please visit the 

link below for more information. You should give your name ideas to your teacher by the 11th October. Winning 

names will be announced mid-December and if we have a winner at the school, there are prizes to be won! 

https://exoworld.co.uk/ 
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Further information  

Buster’s Book Club                                                                                                                                                                                                  

This week in Class 1 we had 10 children who met the reading target, 8 children who exceeded the reading target and 

totalled 68 additional minutes of reading.                                                                                                                                       

Please continue to fill in the bookmarks at the front of reading records every Wednesday night. 

Thursday 26
th

 September 2019                                                                                                                                                                                              

On Thursday afternoon, we will be walking down to the church for a special harvest festival service. We will be leaving 

school just after 1 o’clock and returning before the end of the school day. We would REALLY like some parents to walk 

down to the church and enjoy the service with us, if possible. If anyone is able to help, please let Miss Crayford, Mrs 

Best or the school office know ASAP- thank you!  

 


